
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

RE: Seeley Reservoir Stockpiles, File No. # M-2023-043, New 112c Application,
Adequacy Review-1
charles keirnes <charles@keirnescompanies.com> Tue, Feb 18, 2025 at 11:14 AM
To: "Gibson - DNR, Amber" <amber.gibson@state.co.us>
Cc: "spencer@keirnesre.com" <spencer@keirnesre.com>

Hi Amber,

 

We have an additional comment, which I noted during our call. Please see the attached, highlighting another area of
concern related to the damn/structure.

 

Let me know if you have any questions. Thank you!
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Charles Keirnes 
PO BOX 7 
Eaton, CO, 80615 
970-539-2204  
Charles@keirnescompanies.com 
 
February 18, 2025 
 
Amber M. Gibson  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Seeley Reservoir Stockpiles, File No. M-2023-043 (Adequacy Review/Additional 
Application Comments) 
 
Amber, 
 
On behalf of the landowners of Lots’ A and B of REC EXEMPT RE-5061 and Lot D of REC 
EXEMPT RECX15-0012, below is an additional comment/concern related to Permit # M-
2023043 in relation to our noted affected properties.  
 

1. Please see the image below, highlighting an emergency spillway that would have a 
 

 
detrimental impact to our property and was built in conjunction with the structure 
impacting our properties. I have also included via "Attachment B” the retroactively 
stamped plans related to this structure/area of concern noted in previous comments. 
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We appreciate your further consideration of our ongoing comments/questions/concerns 
related to the impacts this permit directly has on our subject properties. Please don’t hesitate 
to reach out to me with any question. 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 

Charles Keirnes  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



ATTACHMENT B 

SEELEY RESERVOIR SEDIMENT BASIN 
CONSTRUCTION DRAWINGS 













Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

RE: Seeley Reservoir Stockpiles, File No. # M-2023-043, New 112c Application,
Adequacy Review-1
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us> Wed, Feb 19, 2025 at 9:26 AM
To: charles keirnes <charles@keirnescompanies.com>

Hi Charles,

I received your comment/objection, and am both sending a copy to the Applicant and uploading it to the permit file.

Thank you,

Amber Michels Gibson 
Environmental Protection Specialist I

P 720.836.0967 |  F 303.832.8106 | 
amber.gibson@state.co.us 

Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

https://drms.colorado.gov/
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